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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Monday, February 3, 2014
CONTACT: Maureen Lafrinere
800-262-6285, ext. 242
maureen.lafrinere@mcul.org 
Michigan Credit Union League Endorses Snyder for Governor
LANSING – The Michigan Credit Union League (MCUL) today announced their endorsement of Governor Rick Snyder in his re-election bid, citing his excellent track record of support for credit unions, credit union issues and the credit union philosophy. MCUL praised Gov. Snyder for his understanding of the important role the financial services industry plays in a strong Michigan economy.

“Since his election in 2010, Governor Rick Snyder has consistently shown his support for credit unions, our not-for-profit structure, and Michigan’s financial services industry as a whole,” MCUL & Affiliates CEO David Adams said. “As governor, Snyder has worked with Michigan’s credit unions and other lenders to build a common-sense regulatory structure that allows credit unions to best serve Main Street businesses and members. Gov. Snyder’s continued leadership will enhance the economic revitalization of Michigan and we strongly support his re-election.”

Gov. Snyder has demonstrated his commitment to the important role of local lenders and credit unions in strengthening our economy by making credit available to consumers and small businesses. He has also consistently pushed back against unnecessary government regulations and policies that would further restrict access to credit for Michigan families and businesses. MCUL believes that these issues will be critical as Main Street credit unions continue to serve their local members and communities.

MCUL’s Board of Directors has a track record of making strong, early endorsements to support candidates that excel in their support of credit unions, their structure and their philosophy.

The MCUL endorsement does not reflect the position of any individual credit union or its members. This is an association endorsement that reflects the industry’s broad view of Gov. Snyder’s support on credit union issues that benefit the 4.6 million Michiganders served by credit unions with affordable and essential financial services. Depending on a credit union’s field of membership, its political bias may range from one end of the political spectrum to the other. The MCUL’s endorsement represents the consensus of these diverse credit unions’ interests in support of Governor Snyder as the best choice for moving Michigan’s economy forward. 

###
About the Michigan Credit Union League & Affiliates
Organized in 1934, the Michigan Credit Union League is a trade association representing credit unions statewide. Based in Lansing, the MCUL offers credit unions assistance in the areas of regulatory compliance, legislative advocacy, media advocacy and operational information. For more information, visit www.mcul.org and follow us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/MICreditUnions and on Twitter at www.twitter.com/MICreditUnions.
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